
 

 

June 16, 2025 

Audience:  CLECs, Wireless Carriers, IXCs, ISP and Resellers 

Subject:  FCC Price Cap Annual Filing for 2025 

 

On June 16, 2025, Verizon1 made its Annual Interstate Access Tariff Filing (Transmittal No. 1451) for the 

Verizon Tariff FCC Nos. 1, 11, 14 and 16.  Under this filing, beginning on or about July 1, 2025, Verizon is 

decreasing certain End User Common Line Charges in Tariff FCC Nos. 1, 11, and 16. Verizon will also be 

changing certain Access Recovery Charges in FCC Nos. 1, 11, 14 and 16.    

 

For additional information, please see https://www.tariffs.net/verizon/ 

 
1  The Verizon Telephone Companies include Verizon Delaware LLC, Verizon Maryland LLC, Verizon New 

England Inc., Verizon New Jersey Inc., Verizon New York Inc., Verizon North LLC, Verizon Pennsylvania LLC, 

Verizon South Inc., Verizon Virginia LLC, and Verizon Washington, D.C. Inc.   

https://www.tariffs.net/verizon/tier.asp?cid=4065

